
From: Hoffer, Doug  

Sent: Wednesday, February 25, 2015 4:15 PM 
To: 'Kate Wilson' 

Subject: RE: Friday agenda - H.120 

 
 
I apologize for the repeated delays. Please tell the committee that I am in full 
support of the AG’s effort to create a state False Claims Act. I have only three 
comments. 

1. When in doubt about any provisions, seek consistency with the federal FCA. 
2. If possible, allow for retroactivity. 
3. Make every effort to protect Relators from counter claims by defendants 

who sue those who have taken "confidential" information during their 
protected activity. Obviously, the confidential information is necessary to 
prove the allegations of fraud in a state or federal FCA qui tam action. 
Without such protection, potential Relators will be much less likely to act 
due to fear of the counter claims. 

 
Respectfully, 
 
Doug Hoffer 
Vermont State Auditor 
132 State Street 
Montpelier, VT 05633-5101 
802.828.2281 Office 
802.828.2198 Fax 
877.290.1400 
doug.hoffer@state.vt.us  
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